
Creating Independence For Persons With Disabilities 

 
 Kazoo Valley AMBUCS help create life success for therapists and persons with disabilities 

 
 

 
  
 

 

 
 
 

Officers- 

 
President 

Stan Carra 
     stanley.carra@gmail.com 
 

Secretary 

Lynn Durocher 

rochld@sbcglobal.net 

 
Treasurer 

Rick Remynse 
rick@reynnse.net 

  
 

1st Vice President 
Stu Garthe 

stu@biz-insurance.com 
 

1st Trustee: 

Donna Whitcomb 
Dwhit831@aol.com 

 
Sargent at Arms 

Jack Bellware 
Jbcars432@aol.com 

 
Chairman of the Board 

Joanne Lucas 
pawpawlucas@comcast.net 

Kazoo Valley Ambucs meet the third Wednesday of the month 
at TGI Friday’s on West Main near US 131.  

Social 6:00 – 6:15  Meeting- 6:15 
 

DINNER-MOVIE RAFFLE 
 

Please bring all your money and tickets stubs  
to the February 18th meeting.  The drawing will be 

held after the meeting. 
GOOD LUCK TO ALL 

 
    ****************** 

SPEAKER 
Make sure to attend the February 18th AMBUCS meeting. 

Our guest speaker will be Dave Campbell, Superintendent of 
Kalamazoo RESA.  Dave will update members on the new 

Early Middle College Initiative for Kalamazoo County. 
 

Come and Learn about this exciting new opportunity and how it 
could benefit your children, grandchildren and the local economy. 

 
^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^ 
Social and AmTryke Giveaway 

 
On February 7th, at the WMU Women’s Basketball game, 

Kazoo Valley gave an AmTryke to Amanda Roberts.   
Amanda has A.D.D. and C.P. She was thrilled to get the Tryke 

And her mother and sister were very happy we could do this for her. 

 

SPRING ROUND-UP 
Spring Round Up is a membership drive during March and April.   
Jack Bellware and Stu Garthe will be sharing ideas on how to  

Get new members.  
 

Feb.18 General Meeting- TGI Fridays- 6:00-8:00 p.m.  
March 18         General Meeting- TGI Fridays- 6:00-8:00p.m. 
April 10-11    Mid States Region:  Training Conference.  Bavarian Inn             
  Frankenmuth, MI-  
Contact: Region Director, Mike Gray, softnetmlg@aol.com 


